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Ottawa 20th April, 1911.

Sir,

In reply to your letter of the 14th instant, I beg to

say that the Department has not received your account for

services rendered to Indian previous to February last. You

should comunicate with the Indian Agent Mr Yeomans in the

matter.

Your obedient servant.

Asst. Secretär. bey

J.J. Gillespie, Esqr., M.D..

Pincher Creek, Altä.
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